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Dear Parents, 
 
In order to get to know each other, I would like to have each child 
make a "Puzzle Person."  I have attached a little person for each child 
to decorate.  The pieces are universal and each piece fits with the 
next.  So please don't change the shape of your piece.  We will be 
using these pieces to fit together for our bulletin board. 
 
You may assist your child in decorating a self portrait using 
construction paper, fabric, glue, yarn, crayon, markers, pencils, 
magazines, photos, etc.  Please feel free to decorate any way you 
would like.  Your child may choose to "dress" their person to show 
his/her interests--soccer, swimming, gymnastics, baseball, etc.  Be 
creative! 
 
We would like to have these completed by_____________.   Please 
put your child's first and last name on the back of the puzzle piece.    
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.   I hope this 
will be a fun, family project.  
 
Thanks, 
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